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Expression of Interest Invited for Organizing Awareness 

Programme on Intellectual Property Rights (IPR) 

On the occasion of the 75th anniversary of independence, Government of India has launched 

the National Intellectual Property Awareness Mission (NIPAM) under the banner “Azadi ka 
Amrit Mahotsav”  to create widespread awareness on IPR through Intellectual Property 

Offices, Department for Promotion of Industry and Internal Trade(DPIIT), Govt. of India.  
Intellectual Property Rights Information Centre – Kerala (IPRIC-K) functioning in 

KSCSTE, which is the Nodal Agency of the Kerala State for Intellectual Property Rights 
related matters and services is coordinating the activities under the Mission in the Kerala 
State for conducting IPR Awareness Programmes for the student community through out the 

State in association with Patent Office, Chennai. KSCSTE-IPRIC-K invites expression of 
interest in the form of proposal for the activity.  

The Expression of interest is invited from the Higher Secondary Schools/Polytechnic 

Colleges/Science Colleges and Engineering Colleges. For the participation in this awareness 
programme only one proposal will be accepted from a single institution. The programme will 
be conducted in online and offline mode which will be decided later. The minimum number 

of participants required for offline seminar will be 100 and more than 200 for the online. The 
programme will be conducted free-of-cost and the Resource Person will be arranged from the 

Patent Office. The duration of the programme will be about 75 minutes. Certificates will be 
issued by the Govt. of India to all the participants. The Institutions involved in this National 
Mission will be awarded Letter of Appreciation for the active participation in 

the implementation of the programme.  

Interested institutions may submit the proposals for conducting IPR awareness Programmes 
online on or before January 10, 2022 

The online application can be accessed at https://forms.gle/iVb6aJsd4m5wefwk7             

For any other additional information, contact us: 

 email : iprickerala@gmail.com 

 Tel: 0471 -2548 315, 2548 312,2548 252 

The selection of institution will be based on first come first serve basis and once the 

required numbers of institutions are achieved, the rest of the application will not be 

considered this time. Hence, Hurry Up. 
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